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MAINE STATE PRISON  
Visit Information 

 
Effective 7/13/2020 

Non-contact visitation resumes the week of July 13, 2020 across MDOC facilities.  
Please note that visitation schedules can change abruptly based on the current COVID-19 climate.   

 
 

Visitors to the Maine State Prison will be required to abide by the following restrictions: 
 

Anyone unable or unwilling to adhere to the following requirements may be turned away. 
 
Face Coverings 
 

 Visitors will be required to wear a face covering.  

o If you do not have a face covering, one will be provided to you at no cost. 

o Children 5 years of age and under will not be required to wear a face covering. 

o Visitors to MSP may remove their face covering once inside the visit booth if the door is closed, 

and no staff are inside the booth. 

 
Health and Travel Screenings 
 

 Visitors will be screened upon entry, this includes a questionnaire and temperature check. 

o Visitors may be asked to leave if their temperature indicates a fever, and/or if their answers on 
the questionnaire indicate a COVID-19 concern.   
 

 At this time, visitors will only be permitted if they are residents of Maine, New Hampshire, Vermont, 

New York, Connecticut, or New Jersey.  

o Visitors will be asked to show valid identification.   
 

 
Visit Details  

 
 July 16, 2020 the Maine State Prison will resume in-person, non-contact visits inside the visit booths in 

the main visit room. 
 

 Visitors will adhere to all the other visitation rules and guidelines, including dress code and punctuality.  
 

 Visits will be limited to two persons from the same household. 
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 Prisoners are allowed one visit period per week, for now.  
 

 Members of the household not participating in the visit will be asked to wait in vehicle. There will be no 
loitering in the lobby.  
 

To Schedule a Visit 
 

 Starting July 6, 2020, friends and family members may contact the Maine State Prison to schedule their 
visit.  

o The first visit day will be July 16, 2020 
o Appointments for visits must be made at least two business days prior to the scheduled visit.  

 
 To schedule a visit please call (207) 273-5526 

o Or email MSP.visit@Maine.Gov 
 

 To sign up for a visit by mail, print the visitor application, by clicking this link:   

o Please mail your visitor applications to:   

Maine State Prison  
Visitor Application 
807 Cushing Road 
Warren, ME 04864 

 

 1-hour visits will be available Thursday-Saturday during the following times: 
 

o 8:00-9:00am 
o 9:30-10:30am 
o 1:30-2:30pm 
o 3:00-4:00pm  


